


is no longer a need for the stay.

Furthermore, pipeline operators subject to this stay remain responsible for the safe operation
of their systems and nothing in this Notice relieves operators from compliance with any other
applicable provisions of the federal pipeline safety regulations. Operators are encouraged to
communicate with Mr. Rod Seeley with any questions related to this notification, and longer
term issues they may be facing as a result of the hurricane.

ISSUED THIS 10TH DAY OF OCTOBER, 2018 IN WASHINGTON, D.C.
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Afan K. Mayberry |
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety




